
 VILLAGE HALL 
 PARKING 

  

The Gamston Village Hall is situated in a quiet residential setting 

where parking is limited.  Holme Pierrepont and Gamston Parish 

Council strive to be a good neighbour. 

We encourage users of the hall to walk or cycle, where possible.  

A cycle rack is available behind the Village Hall. 

If travelling by car, please ensure you park with consideration for 

the neighbours and local residents.  Please DO NOT PARK on the 

pavement or narrow sections of road, marked in RED on the map 

below.  Access is required for large and emergency vehicles at 

ALL times. 

Please think of others and choose a safe and considerate place to 

park.  Take a moment to imagine, due to the inconsiderate 

parking of others, an emergency vehicle was not able to reach its 

destination - this could make all the difference to someone’s 

health or even life.  How would you feel if your refuse was not 

collected, or a delivery not made, because the lorry could not 

access your street? 

Areas where safe and considerate parking may be available are 

marked in GREEN on the map below.  Please DO NOT PARK, 

either fully or partially, across residents’ driveways, or on the 

pavement. 

We also ask that you DO NOT PARK across the large village hall 

gate.  Access is required at ALL TIMES. 

On occasion, we have experienced repeated inconsiderate 

parking at the Village Hall.  Where this continues, we may have to 

consider the refusal of future bookings. 

We appreciate and thank you for your cooperation. 
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